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From: Karen Hall-Price
Sent: 03 May 2017 00:41
To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT
Subject: Network Rail Anglia Crossing Reductions TWA Order

The proposed rail closure plans were discussed at a parish council meeting of 24th April and the following are
comments made by the parish council for Old Newton with Dagworth & Gipping.

Cllrs all felt there was no objection to the rerouting (small detour) of the one footpath affected within our area. No
parishioner comments have been received either in favour or objecting to the proposals. The clerk was asked to feedback
Cllrs comments to Network Rail.
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Karen Hall-Price - KP Admin Services
Parish Clerk - Old Newton with Dagworth & Gipping Parish Council
Secretary - 1st Bacton Scout Group
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